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Fundraising Results

$2,600.00 
profit from the book fair which
will be put towards more books

for our library.

$232.00 
collected on Footy Colours Day

to go to Fight Cancer
Foundation. 



                       Bronwyn Phillips 
                       Principal

Message from
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We will publish a full newsletter next week. In

this bulletin, we are sharing photos of our
book week, Father’s Day, and Eucharist

celebrations. We hope that you enjoy them!  
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Dear families, parishioners, and friends,
The beautiful sunshine set the perfect backdrop for

our vibrant and colourful book week parade on
Monday morning which provoked joy, smiles, and
fun all while we hope promoting the virtues and
advantages of reading.  Book week highlights the
value of reading and encourages us to develop a
stronger interest in literature and to read! How

wonderful it was to share this experience with so
many parents and family members attending! 
Thank you to our FOSSALS, Mia, and Nicholas, 

and to Ms. Shannon for organising this 
enjoyable and creative day.

The celebrations continued on Tuesday when we
welcomed over 86 fathers, grandparents, and

significant people for afternoon tea followed by 
a liturgy and some interactive games in the

classrooms. The vibe was a happy one which we
think you will sense from the photos further on.

As you know, next week is production week! 
Your children have been putting a lot of effort 

into fine-tuning their items and are keen to 
share their performances with you. Make sure 

that you have your tickets booked and arrive on
time. We know that the changed routine and 
added excitement can be tiring therefore we 
want to start promptly and therefore finish 

as per the schedule. 

Together with Baptism and Confirmation, it opens
the door to full membership of the Christian

community. It was a prayerful ceremony and we
thank Fr. Martin, parents, and teachers for

preparing the children for this day. 
We congratulate:

Joel W, Sofia X, Sonny B, Amity C, Hugh F,
Nicholas G, Isla N, Edward R, Tyler T and Tom L.

They will receive their certificates next week.
  

Please read over the information
shared via Operoo and email your

child’s teacher or Mrs. Byrne if you
have any wonderings.

Last Sunday our second group of
students made their First Eucharist.

The celebration of the First
Eucharist is a sacred and important
moment on a long journey of faith

development. 
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